May 27, 2025

Farmers Market Sub-Committee Meeting

Called to Order 6:00pm

In Attendance: Corey DeLong Jim Hotchkiss Erin Salatti

Marcia DeLong Bill Lighthall Scott Barck Gary Toth
Updated the map suggestion to change vendor parking

Vendors will be given a parking permit and booth certification

Josh reached out to the Oswego market manager and Corey to the Pulaski market manager
Discussed Josh shadowing other Market Managers in June

Non-Profit vendor tables If they are selling something, they will still need to pay the vendor fee.
Library says they hope to be able to do the table once a month.

a good interest from food truck vendors

information forward to Nan for a press release.

Corey and Marcia set up Google phone numbers

No ribbon cutting this year.

Gary suggested when shadowing the Oswego market manager, Save the Dates could be handed
out to vendors.

VFW will put save the date in bags for the car show

This will be done on Junel8th at 4pm will be a dry run.

Invitations to various people for the first market

Signs look great.

Electronic sign was discussed (BTW This is the Village’ s Sign not the Chamber’s)
Meeting Adjourned 6:43 pm

Next Meeting is June 3™ at 6pm at the Village Office



